
 

 

An update on the search for Messiah University’s next president 

 

Feb. 21, 2025 

 

Dear members of the Messiah community, 

We have been working hard to develop a strong slate of candidates and have in-person 
interviews scheduled with the Presidential Search Committee for early March. Following 
the interviews, the search committee will deliberate to discern if there is majority support 
for one of the candidates and will report our progress to the Executive Committee of the 
Board of Trustees regarding next steps.  

Please continue to be in prayer for wisdom, direction and discernment for the search 
committee and for God’s leading and calling in the lives of the candidates. We remain 
hopeful and confident in our commitment to find a president who can exceptionally and 
faithfully lead Messiah University in the continued advancement of its distinctive Christian 
educational mission in the years ahead. 

 

David Millary ’88, acting chair 

Linda Eremita, secretary 

Anthony Schiano, treasurer 

 


